
IMMEDIATE ACTION 

SERVICE BULLETIN 
NUMBER 23 Nov, 15, 1939 

Rev. Date: 2-18-46 

SUBJECT: Removal of Bug Screen 

MODELS AFFECTED: J4 Cubs, Serial Nos. 4-710 to 4-823 incl. 

As a precautionary measure, the Civil Aeronautics Authority requests that the 
bug screen, now installed inside the carburetor air scoop, be removed. 

The hazard arising from the screen becoming clogged with bugs, thus stopping 
the flow of air to the carburetor, Is in the1 opinion of the Authority a far greater 
danger than the presence of bugs in the carburetor. Therefore, after the 
removal of thls screen, a constant check of the carburetor should be maintained. 

An appropriate entry must be made in the log book. Thls entry is necessary for 
the information of the Authority Inspector. 

Your cooperation In this matter will be greatly appreciated. 
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